
1409 E. Meyer Blvd. 

Kansas City, Missouri 64131

 
 In gratitude for your spiritual and material help, we have arranged for  

                   to be said for all of you by a priest of the              

Society of St. Pius X. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  

  



 
 

 
    

        
                                                                                                                                                

                  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

   

For the Feast of St. Francis of 

Assisi, the students displayed their 

various talents: singing, choral 

speaking, poem recitations, and 

magic tricks!  

We will be 

remembering 

friends and 

benefactors at 

the crib during 

Christmastide!     

Photo Gallery 

Yes, the eight-year-old is 

really using a hammer 

drill!  His Dad was right 

beside him, and the 

process was actually 

quite safe. We needed 

more natural light in the 

adjoining room in hopes 

of growing plants using 

hydroponics.  

 

The roof of the northwest corner of the 

convent is almost complete. Just after our 
last newsletter went out, we started to 
have problems with trespassers. 

Volunteers have replaced some of the old 
fence, but there is still over 800 feet left 

to replace, and due to local codes it must 
be the decorative kind. We hope to add a 
gate across the entrance to the driveway, 

which needs to be replaced first. We still 
hope to paint the chapel, and will keep 

you updated with our progress.   

On the Feast of the Immaculate 

Conception, we enjoyed a delicious 

supper donated by a benefactor.   


